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Tomás Oliva announces resignation 
 
El Centro, CA – March 5, 2025 – Tomás Oliva has announced his resignation from the El Centro City 
Council, effective the afternoon of Tuesday, March 4, 2025. Having served as mayor this year, he 
was first elected to the council in 2018 and reelected in 2022. The City thanks him for his years of 
service and dedication to our community and wishes him the best in his future endeavors. 
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